
King’s United Way KINGO 
 
Anyone at King’s (student/faculty/staff) can play United Way Kingo. 
 
Numbers will be drawn at 12:00 noon Monday to Friday (unless otherwise noted) and communicated on 
the Video Bulletin Boards and the United Way page (kings.uwo.ca/united-way). 
 
There will be three prizes to be won.  
 
Winners will be determined by filling the ENTIRE card and emailing communications@kings.uwo.ca. 
 
The first person to successfully achieve a Full Card KINGO will have the option of picking their prize from 
the three choices. The second person will pick from the remaining two prizes and the third person will 
receive the final prize.  
 
  



Winning Card Use Only 
 
I _______________________________ have received my United Way KINGO prize of 
________________________________ on __________________, 2018. 
 
I confirm I am a King’s employee. 
 
Employee Number: ______________________ 
 
Name (Please Print): _______________________________ 
 
Date:____________________________________________ 
 
Signature: _________________________________________ 
 
 
Witness Name: (Please Print):________________________________________ 
 
Date: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature:________________________________________________________ 
 


